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Dear Beaver Creek Families, 

We are reaching out to share important news regarding the Head Start program that has operated on our 
Beaver Creek School campus since 2009. We were recently notified that the Head Start program will not be 
reopening at Beaver Creek for the upcoming school year. Instead, their organization has decided to open 
a new campus in Camp Verde. 

We want to clarify that this decision was made by Head Start, not Beaver Creek School. Partially based on 
loss of funding and enrollment, and partially because of the new apartment housing being built in Camp Verde, 
Head Start had to make some decisions on where to best place their campuses. We have truly valued our 
long-standing partnership with Head Start and the opportunity it has provided for many of our families over the 
years. 

While we are saddened to see this chapter close, we want to reassure our families that Beaver Creek School 
will continue to offer our preschool program on campus. We remain committed to providing high-quality 
early childhood education for our community and will continue to support our youngest learners as they begin 
their educational journey with us. We do have a waitlist for this program, and a fee of $20 a day. If you have 
any questions or are interested in putting your child on the waitlist, please contact Beaver Creek School at 928-
567-4631.  

Thank you for your understanding and for your continued support of Beaver Creek School. 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Wheeler 

Superintendent-Principal 

Beaver Creek School 

 


